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During the year ten regular meetings of the 
Society have been held. In July and August the meet­
ings were discontinued. Though our meetings have 
been chiefly of a business character, they have been 
interesting. Afternoon tea was served at the close of 
each meeting. The average attendance at the meetings 
was twenty-eight, the membership numbering forty-one. 
Eight new members have been added during the year. 
We deeply regret the removal by death of two of our 
esteemed members and workers, Mrs. Clark and Miss 
Wilson.
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Three lectures have been given under the auspices 
of the Society, the proceeds amounting to $76.38. The 
voluntary contributions for the year amounted to 
$151.05, which, with membership fees and interest, 
enabled us to pay to the Managers the sum of two 
hundred and fifty dollars ($250).

We trust that, with the hearty co-operation of all 
the ladies of the congiegation, we may next year pay 
off our indebtedness on the Organ Fund.
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